
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 03/24 
Re: Job Application 

22nd January 2024 

 

 
 

Dear GTA member, 

 

Please find attached a curriculum vitae from Ms. Veerle Vanderheeren who is looking for an 

administrative job in any tourism establishment here on Gozo. 

 

If you have any such vacancy available you can contact directly Ms. Vanderheeren. 

 

Thanks and best regards  

 

 

Joe Muscat 

Chief Executive Officer 

Gozo Tourism Association 

4 Ta’ Mliet Court 

Gorg Borg Olivier Street 

Victoria VCT 2519 

Gozo 

Malta 
 

 


